
 

 

Alborn Township 

2020 Annual SSD Report 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

The Aerie Lake SSD continued to operate under People Services Inc. Monthly maintenance and 

inspections were completed by People Services Inc. along with annual reporting for St. Louis 

County, draw down testing and assisting with completion of our operating permit. 

 

John Wolvin also continued to work for Alborn Township and the sewer district completing 

weekly readings, monthly reporting and emergency contact/services. John does a great job 

assisting People Services and offering suggestions, concerns, and advice to the Board at 

monthly meetings.  

 

The sewer service fee was set by the Alborn Town Board and will continue to be $1200 annually 

per connection. This fee covers use of the system for residents, maintenance, and replacement 

costs. Currently our system has 33 property owners within the sewer district.  

 

In October 2020 we had 6 out of 19 tanks pumped. Non-compliant items were found in many of 

the tanks, including wet wipes and sanitary napkins. Biannual draw down tests were done 

showing pump #1 pumping 40.34 gallons per minute and pump #2 pumping 48.60 gallons per 

minute. Draw down tests will be completed again in the Spring 2021.  

 

We began the process of creating an expansion plan for the sewer district per St. Louis County’s 

requirement and will continue working on this plan in 2021.  

 

Submitted by, 

 Tarah Vitek, Alborn Township Supervisor 


